## LITTLE ALIM'S NEWSLETTER April, 2015 | Volume 2, Issue 9

## SCHOOL NEWS

March was a busy month with so many fun activities. Our Cook-Off was a great success and we surpassed our goal Alhumdullillah and raised \$1200 for supplies and resources for our PreK classroom.

We really enjoyed our field trips this month to the Post Office, Bank and our visitor Dr. Giggles was a real treat.

The Prek Class had a fun month learning about their community. We made a 3D map and went on a treasure hunt to find special places in our community. Math was all about patterns this month. We created patterns out of everything! Our favorite thing to do was go on a nature walk and look for patterns in nature. We also finished the alphabet sounds and will be having an alphabet party to celebrate!

The Little Fishes were busy in March learning about community helpers such as doctors, construction workers and fireman. We also started talking about matching numbers with objects and can count up to the number 8!

The students have been learning their numbers in Arabic. They can count all the way up to 15! Mrs. Entesar is working hard teaching the students an Arabic song for the end of year performance.

## **REMINDERS**

Don't' forget spring break is from April 6-10!

We have some fun things going on this month! Our annual dinner and open house is on April 16<sup>th</sup> from 6-8pm. We would love for you all to join us for dinner and speak with any new families that are touring the school.

Planting day will be on April 22<sup>nd</sup>, If you have a fun idea please volunteer in your child's class to help plant a flower or seeds.

Check out our new BLOG at www.littlealims.com! You will see all the great things we are learning about in the month. Please like us on Facebook and share our statuses with your friends!

If you will be late picking up your child, please let us know through phone/text as soon as you know you will be late. You may refer to the parent handbook for aftercare/late charges.

If your child will be absent from school you may email us at info@littlealims.com or call/text Leena at (513) 633-0047 or Raabia at (404) 227-0639.



**IMPORTANT DATES:** 

APRIL 6-10: SPRING BREAK

APRIL 16: OPEN HOUSE (6-8PM)

APRIL 22: PLANTING DAY

**APRIL 20-24: CONFERENCES** 

Little Alim's Academy 2790 Sandy Plains Road, Suite 102 Marietta, GA 30066 Phone - (678) 744-6149

We're on the Web! See us at: littlealims.com